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U.S. Department of the Interior
Bureau of Sport Fisheries and Wildlife
Division of Wildlife Research
MIGRATORY BIRD POPULATIONS STATION
Laurel, Maryland

WRes

August 1, 197k

Dear Observer:

The enclosed machine listing is a print-out of the data punched from
your lQYhﬂBreeding Bird Survey report. We hope you~can take a few
minutes to examine it and report to us any errors that you might *find.

A change in procedure has enabled us to produce the listing earlier
than in previous years. It is hoped that this quicker feedback will‘7
result in a quicker and more complete response from observers. The '
summary sheets have been checked against the field sheets again this
year. You may find some discrepancies on the print-out which are the
result of us changing the summary sheet to agree with the field sheets.
If no errors are found, no communication is necessary concerning your
1974 run.

We extend to you our deepest thanks for the excellent support given to
our program and look forward to an equally successful Survey next year.

Sincerely yours,

Danny Bystrak
Migratory Non-Game Bird Studies

Migratory Bird and Habitat
Research Laboratory
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